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Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer is Ms 
Eeles and the  deputy safeguarding officer 

is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express concerns to 
the multi agency safeguarding team 

(MASH)  

directly  on 0345 155 1071 or email 
mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

Any parents entering the school must sign 
in at the office to ensure we know who is in 

the building. 

Attendance 

Attendance under 96% is a cause for 

concern. 

Oaks– 92.8% 

Chestnuts-95.4% 

Sycamores-95.9% 

Redwoods-94.6% 

Whole school–  95.1% 

 

This week in… 

We are asking the children to reflect on their weekly learning. 

 

Acorns and Oaks:   I really enjoyed sports day and learning about the 
Rainbow Fish. I had lots of fun at Community Day by picking up the rub-
bish and raking the leaves. –Scarlett 

 

Chestnuts:  This week I really liked it when we raised £43 on Community 
Day and I enjoyed subtracting in maths. It was fun when we learnt about 
dragons. –Elsie 

 

Sycamores:  I liked it when we baked cookies for the old people and see-
ing them enjoy them. We did some loombands and gave them to the elder-
ly people. I was really fun going! -Paige 
 
 
Redwoods:  I really liked it when we did litter picking on Community Day 
and it was fun when we labelled the food at the food bank. I liked it when 
we did our presentation but it was sad to see Miss Toze leave. –Sophie 
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Diary Dates 

 8th July– Redwoods to 

NAC for a theatre pro-

duction 

 12th July-Summer fete. 

Time TBC 

 Week beginning 15th Ju-

ly-Class swap sessions 

 Monday 22nd July-

Leavers assembly (pm) 

 Tuesday 23rd July– Last 

day of term (2pm) 

Awards 

Acorns– Kayla 

Oaks– Layla 

Chestnuts– May 

Sycamores– Isla 

Redwoods– Sohan 

 

 

Random Act of Kindness– Lily S 

House cup–  Dart 

Attendance cup– Chestnuts 
 

Whole School News 

We have had another successful week and I have been 

so proud of our children whilst they have been out and 

about on Community Day. Everywhere we went, the  

children were congratulated on their remarkable efforts 

to spread kindness and the feeling this generated 

around school was incredibly special. A huge thanks to 

Mrs Yeo and the school council for organising this event 

for us.  

 


